23-0619

Greg Minikel

From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 3:49 PM

To: 'Joe Euclide'

Cc: Mike Zimmer; Brad Busse; Matt Smits; Dan Koski; Karen Dorow; Amy Deringer; Sonja Birr
Subject: RE: External: Re: Proposed Re-Lining of Storm Sewer

HiJoe,

| think that we are looking to bring this issue back to the PI Committee at their next meeting which is scheduled for
Wednesday, August 2" at 5:30 pm at City Hall.

We have included a budget item in the 2024 budget for relining this storm sewer pipe.
Hopefully, this will be approved for inclusion into the 2024 budget.

I think most of us agree that it would be best to get the sewer relocated, so that it is not under the garage and/or
house. However, that said, | believe that installing a new storm sewer across your back yard into the low area to the
northeast of your home will likely cost much more than the relining, so | am not sure that they will support that or they
will say wait until we budget for the upsized storm sewer per the 2022 Flood Study Report that Strand prepared. | have
no idea how soon they will think about doing that upsizing of the storm sewer from the Little Manitowoc River up to N.

5t and Pine.

Therefore, | thought our best option is to just get the pipe relined ASAP to make sure that we do not have any soil
migrating into the existing pipe that could cause a foundation to settle.

We certainly appreciate your willingness to contribute towards the project and that you are willing to grant an easement
for a new pipe location if they decide to go that route.

I do not have any knowledge about any state discretionary funding for a situation like this.

From: Joe Euclide <fjosepheuclide@msn.com>

Sent: Friday, June 30, 2023 10:50 AM

To: Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org>

Cc: Mike Zimmer <mzimmer@manitowoc.org>; Brad Busse <bbusse@manitowoc.org>; Matt Smits
<msmits@manitowoc.org>; Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>; Karen Dorow <kdorow@manitowoc.org>
Subject: Re: External: Re: Proposed Re-Lining of Storm Sewer

There's still a lot of uncertainty. | am not a litigious person, but | also must protect our interests. | am thinking of $5000
or more if need be. | would give an easement and want the city to accept future responsibility for maintenance and
replacement in the future

| have no interest in assigning blame, but only in a solution.

| wonder if there might be some state discretionary funds that could be applied when private citizens contribute to a
project.

Let me know what you think.

Thanks

Joe



Sent from my T-Mobile 5G Device
Get Outlook for Android

From: Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org>

Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2023 1:41:38 PM

To: 'Joe Euclide' <fjosepheuclide@msn.com>

Cc: Mike Zimmer <mzimmer@manitowoc.org>; Brad Busse <bbusse@manitowoc.org>; Matt Smits
<msmits@manitowoc.org>; Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>; Karen Dorow <kdorow@manitowoc.org>
Subject: RE: External: Re: Proposed Re-Lining of Storm Sewer

Hi Joe,
How much were you thinking of contributing?? That will also help to rank or score higher if you are helping financially.
What kind or type of conditions are you looking at??

Let us know. Thanks.

From: Joe Euclide <fjosepheuclide@msn.com>

Sent: Friday, June 23, 2023 2:02 PM

To: Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org>

Cc: Mike Zimmer <mzimmer@manitowoc.org>; Brad Busse <bbusse @manitowoc.org>; Matt Smits
<msmits@manitowoc.org>; Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>

Subject: Re: External: Re: Proposed Re-Lining of Storm Sewer

Also, | may be able to pay something toward project with conditions.

Sent from my T-Mobile 5G Device
Get Outlook for Android

From: Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org>

Sent: Monday, June 19, 2023 3:32:26 PM

To: 'Joe Euclide' <fijosepheuclide @msn.com>

Cc: Mike Zimmer <mzimmer@manitowoc.org>; Brad Busse <bbusse @manitowoc.org>; Matt Smits
<msmits@manitowoc.org>; Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>

Subject: RE: External: Re: Proposed Re-Lining of Storm Sewer

I just got an email from Visu-Sewer last Friday that indicated that they would honor the old lump sum price of $23,940
for relining the existing pipe under your garage and/or home.

We did not even have a chance to talk about this yet.

We might be able to ask our Finance Committee and our Capital Group if we could request an unbudgeted project to see
if they will fund it. They will also require us to get a 2™ quote as well.

Other than that, | would say the other alternatives that were presented for flooding issues is a long way off.



From: Joe Euclide <fjosepheuclide@msn.com>

Sent: Monday, June 19, 2023 3:23 PM

To: Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org>

Cc: Mike Zimmer <mzimmer@manitowoc.org>; Brad Busse <bbusse@manitowoc.org>; Matt Smits
<msmits@manitowoc.org>

Subject: External: Re: Proposed Re-Lining of Storm Sewer

Any news?

Sent from my T-Mobile 5G Device
Get Outlook for Android

From: Joe Euclide <fjosepheuclide @msn.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 15,2023 11:21:51 AM

To: Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org>

Cc: Mike Zimmer <mzimmer@manitowoc.org>; Brad Busse <bbusse@manitowoc.org>; Matt Smits
<msmits@manitowoc.org>

Subject: Re: Proposed Re-Lining of Storm Sewer

Hi Greg,
It's been awhile since they came out. Anything happening?
Joe

Sent from my T-Mobile 5G Device
Get Qutlook for Android

From: Joe Euclide <fjosepheuclide@msn.com>

Sent: Friday, March 24, 2023 10:00:29 AM

To: Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org>

Cc: Mike Zimmer <mzimmer@manitowoc.org>; Brad Busse <bbusse @manitowoc.org>; Matt Smits
<msmits@manitowoc.org>

Subject: Re: Proposed Re-Lining of Storm Sewer

Great, thanks for the update.

Sent from my T-Mobile 5G Device
Get Outlook for Android

From: Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org>

Sent: Friday, March 24, 2023 9:59:58 AM

To: Joe Euclide <FJosephEuclide@msn.com>

Cc: Mike Zimmer <mzimmer@manitowoc.org>; Brad Busse <bbusse@manitowoc.org>; Matt Smits
<msmits@manitowoc.org>

Subject: Proposed Re-Lining of Storm Sewer

Hi Joe,

| contacted Visu-Sewer and they said that their project foreman, Arron Solchenberger, will stop out there sometime next

week to look at this project again.

Be Alert !



